
A Message from the Chair of Governors, St Peter’s Catholic Primary School 

Stalybridge 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at our school. 

 

St Peter’s has been at the heart of its community for over 170 years and that rich 

heritage continues today. As most governors, teachers, children or families of any 

school would say, we are very proud of our school and feel we need a special person 

to be our new Headteacher.  

 

We are looking for a aspirational to lead us into the future challenges with clarity and 

understanding and to nurture all members of the community along the way. 

 

We are interested to know how you might enhance and build on the considerable 

successes achieved by our children and staff over the years and how you would 

continue the school’s ever-forward journey, embracing the strengths of our 

community.  

 

We are seeking a practising Catholic who is a spiritual leader, able to articulate their 

faith confidently to children and adults alike. 

 

Whoever is appointed will be assured of the support and prayer of the Governors of St 

Peter’s in meeting the renewed challenges that primary education inevitably faces. 

 

Phil Murphy – Chair of Governors 


